
 

Being a Class Ambassador   
 

Each year we ask 1 or 2 parent/guardians, per class, to be Class Ambassadors.  The Class Ambassador helps 
other parents, the class teacher and the Rangeview Parents & Friends (RP&F)  
 
The role isn’t very time consuming, but is very important for the children in your class, their parents, and 
the wider Rangeview Community.  
 
The main role of the Class Ambassador is to encourage parent involvement in the school community.  The 
Class Ambassador updates and sends out the contact details of families in each class to enable parents to 
be able to contact each other. (Forms asking for contact details are given to parents and collected by your 
class teacher – you will be asked to collate these to send to your class) 
 
During the year Class Ambassadors are encouraged to organise catch-ups (either dinners or coffees etc).  
These opportunities to meet and get to know other parents are beneficial to everyone.  They are 
particularly important for new families in Foundation, new families joining the school community 
throughout the year, as well as parents who work during the day. 
 
Having a Class Ambassador also enables communication and organisation between the teachers and 
families in relation to classroom helpers and other activities, including excursions etc. The Class 
Ambassador will decide their best way of communication with their class, maybe email or text messages. 
 
Throughout the year the Rangeview Parents and Friends facilitate social and fundraising events.  Parents 
will be called upon to help out where/when they can and the Class Ambassador assists in this 
communication and seeking of assistance. 
 
As a Class Ambassador, you will be able to give your permission for the Rangeview Parents and Friends to 
have your contact email address for ease of communication. Class Ambassadors are not expected to attend 
Parents and Friends meetings, although are more than welcome if they wish to. 
 
If you think you would like to be a Class Ambassador for your child’s class please let your Class Teacher 
know, or send the slip below to School with your child. 
 
A Class Ambassadors meeting will be organised in the next few weeks to bring everyone together.  
At this meeting Liz Barr will talk a bit about what will be happening around the School this year and the 
Parents and Friends Committee will talk about some of the Social and Fundraising events happening  
in 2019. 
 
 

 
I would like to be a Class Ambassador for my child’s Class in 2019 
 
 

 
Child’s Name:                                                                  _____       __          Child’s Class 2019: _________ 

                                        

Parent/Guardian Names:                  ________                                    .Phone number:______________ 

Email address:                                                                                                                                                      . 

 


